
Student Council Elections for

students in grades 5  - 7  in May.  

More information to follow soon.
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Talent Show on May 7, 2025, at

11:30 AM

Otter Pops will be sold every

Friday for .50¢ at the lunch tables.

Student
Council

News

Kindergarten: Harlie P.
First: Jonah S.
Second: Annabella A.
Third: Lourdes B.
Fourth: Melvin J.
Fifth: Amelia T.
Sixth: Maryella T.
Seventh: Cristina T. 
 Eighth: Riley C.

Luke M.            May 3
Madison Q.     May 5
Dominic R.      May 8
Marybelle K.  May 9

Happy Birthday!

See the attached flyer
for more information!

Mom’s are you
ready for some

Baseball?

MAY  2, 2025
NEWSLETTER
MAY  2, 2025
NEWSLETTER

Be 
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Be 
our

 Best
All praise and glory is yours, Lord our God,
for you have called us to serve you in love.

Bless Mrs. Mansour & Mrs. Kathleen Nelson
so that they may bear this illness in union

with your Son's obedient suffering. Restore
them to health, and lead them to glory. We

ask this through Christ our Lord. 
Amen.

A Blessing Prayer for 
Those Who Are Sick

Excerpts from the English translation of Pastoral Care of the Sick:
Rites of Anointing and Viaticum © 1982, International Committee

on English in the Liturgy, Inc. All rights reserved.

We ask that you keep them in prayer.

Disciples of Christ for the month of April
* Curiosity*

Preschool: Ayah H.
Kindergarten: Antonio R.

First: Ryan R.
Second: Nicolas G.
Third: Ezekiel P.

Fourth: Savannah J.
Fifth: Logan A.  

Sixth: Samantha B.
Seven: Adam H.

Eighth: Mariam K.

We would like to thank
 Mr. Anton, dad of Luke 2

Grade & Mason
Kindergarten and Mr. Khati,

dad of Azalea in
Kindergarten and Henry 3

Grade, for keeping

nd

rd

 an extra eye on our school. 
 We have amazing dads here

at Holy Trinity!

May 5, 2025-May 9, 2025
A Prayer for Teachers

Dear God,
Grant our teachers an abundance of Your wisdom. Prepare their

hearts to welcome and love our loved ones, and may we make sure
to show them love and respect in return. Give them grace as they

help students who aren’t thriving, courage to say what needs to be
said, tools and knowledge on how and when to speak love, and

strength when they feel weak. When they feel unseen, remind them
that no moment goes unnoticed. They are shaping the future in one

million small - yet incredibly important - ways every day. We are
overwhelmed with gratitude for the gift of learning they share with

our children. Bless them, Lord, and may they see even just a glimpse
of how their faithfulness will forever impact generations to come.

Amen

(Not Pictured)
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 Questions?  Visit the School Website: www.holytrinityschoolelcajon.com                     

School Phone Number: (619) 444-7529    Fax (619) 444-4406
Office Hours:   M-T-Th-F  7:30am-3:30pm -  Wednesdays 7:30am-
1:30pm             
Extended Care (619) 444-5043
Sports League Website:  www.leaguelineup.com
Preschool (619) 444-1052 
  
Principal: Dr. Amanda LoCoco   alococo@holytrinityhawks.com
Bookkeeper: schoolbookkeeper@holytrinityhawks.com 
Secretary:      Mary Ray                  ray@holytrinityhawks.com
Admn Asst:  Monica Morales      mmorales@holytrinityhawks.com

  Frequently used numbers:

  Uniform Store: (619) 466-5437       FACTS Helpline: (866) 441-4637

 

Every week there will be a hawk in our Newsletter.
 First parent that finds it and emails me at

mmorales@holytrinityhawks.com, gets a shout out in the
newsletter. Good luck Hawk Parents!

Today’s Enclosures
Salute to Heroes Flyer (DC)     Mother & Son Flyer (DC)

                              DC= Digital Copy         HC = Hard Copy

We are available to assist you! Thank you to Mrs. Carlin & Mrs.
Vickery for overseeing the talent

show tryouts! It was great to see the
students buzzing with excitement!

See you at the Talent Show on 
May 7, 2025, at 11:30 am 

in the Parish hall.

Thank you to Khloe V. for her help!

Mr. De La Torre received his degree in Business from San Diego State University. He
has over 30 years of experience in bookkeeping for many small and large
businesses. He is Catholic and excited to join a faith-filled community. We welcome
him to the Hawk family. Mr. De La Torre will be in the office on Monday, Tuesday,
Thursday, and Friday from 8:30am-4:00pm. He is available by appointment and can
be reached through his email: schoolbookkeeper@holytrinityhawks.com

Introducing Mr. De La Torre

Thank you Ambassadors

First Holy Communion

Congratulations to
our first group of

First Communicants
this weekend!

Thank you to this year's ambassadors.
Today was their last mass. You truly
embodied this years theme: “The
Eucharist is the highway to heaven.” 

https://www.holytrinityschoolelcajon.com/
https://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=catholicsportsleague


Events at a Glance May

05/01/25 3  Trimester Progress Reportsrd

05/01/25 First Eucharist Rehearsal 5:00 PM Church

05/02/25 8  Grade Graduation Picturesth

05/03/25 First Eucharist 10:00 AM Church

05/05-05/09/25 Teacher Appreciation Week

05/07/25 Talent Show 11:30 AM Parish Hall

05/08/25 First Eucharist Rehearsal 5:00 PM Church

05/09/25 All School Mass 8:00 AM

05/10/25 First Eucharist 10:00 AM Church

05/10/25 Track & Field Event CCHS 9:00 AM

05/11/25 Happy Mother’s Day

05/13/25 All School Mass 9:00 AM

05/15/25 C.I.C. Rehearsal Church 5:00 PM

05/15/25 PRESCHOOL Spring Sing 6:30 PM Hall

05/17/25 CIC Mass 10:00 AM Church

05/21/25 Salute to Heroes 8:30-10:30 AM

05/22/25 K- 8  Spring Sing 6:00 PMth

05/23/25 All School Mass 8:00 AM

05/26/25 Memorial Day-NO SCHOOL

05/27/25 Disciples of Christ 8:00 AM   

05/27/25 All School Mass 9:00 AM

05/27/25 8  Grade vs Staff Kickball 1:15 PMth

05/28/25 Eighth Grade Breakfast

05/29/25 Farewell Assembly 1:30 PM

05/30/25 12:30 PM Dismissal

05/30/25 Preschool Closes at 12:00 PM

05/30/25 8  Grade Graduation Mass 5:00 PMth

Today’s hot dogs were so delicious and we would like
to thank Mrs. Mansour, mom of Gerard 1  grade,

Bridgette 4  and Amelia 7  for donating the grill.  This
will ensure future delicious hot dogs to be made. 
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Mrs. Mansour & Mrs. Sliwinski-Gaerlan, mom to Marc
5  grade & Mathew 4  ensured we had hotth th

 dogs ready for today. 
Thank you!

                      Mrs. Haisha, mom to three at HT,    
                      Alex in Kindergarten, Dominic 5   th

                      and Amelia 6  found our hawk in
this week’s newsletter. She is an active
volunteer and we are so grateful for 

th

her cheerful disposition. We thank you 
for being part of the HT Family!

Student 

Spotlight!

 Anthony S. in 8  grade has been playing baseball
since the age of three.  Here he is proudly displaying

his broken bat in which he earned a grand slam
homerun for his team!  He currently plays for

th

 The Tony Gwynn Jr. Travel Baseball team.

We would like to thank Mr. Anton, dad to Luke 2  grade
and Mason Kindergarten for fixing our back gate. He
was determined to update the outdated necessary

parts to get this old gate in working order and we are
much appreciative that he did!
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CCHS Dons Sprints Festival,
Saturday May 10, 2025

Spring Season is in full swing, visit the 
San Diego Catholic Sports League for

current Girls JV & Varsity game schedules.

  Please email Steve Funk at
facilities@holytrinityhawks.com or

 text him at (619) 820-0475.

Need Service Hours?
Sign up to help out at
the  Snack Shack on

Saturday’s!

As we near the final weeks of the season our boys
playing on the St Kieran's Varsity Soccer Team is

currently in 3rd place with 2 games to go after the Easter
Break and hoping to make the Playoffs on May 17th

Our Girls JV Basketball team is currently in 4th
place and hoping to secure a playoff position

with 3 games left to play after the Easter Break.

Our Track and Field Team continues their practices every
Mon / Wed after the Easter break and looking forward to

a track meet in May at CCHS. 
Anyone who wants to join the track and field team can

do so after the Easter Break without any additional
Registration fees. All they have to do is just show up to

one of our practices

Sports News
from our Athletic Director!

The following SCRIP
 Gift Cards offer a higher return
to our school and are available

for purchase
SCRIP 
CORNER

10%SCRIP for Holy Trinity

12 %

Parents: This is a reminder that the $150.00
SCRIP obligation by May 31, 2025,  to be

eligible for rollover to the 2025-26
Schoolyear is fast approaching.

https://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=catholicsportsleague
mailto:facilities@holytrinityhawks.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0944AAA92FA4F9C34-55649034-snack
https://www.raiseright.com/shop/account/personal-dashboard

